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COUNCIL        25 November 2015 
 
 
NOTICES OF MOTION 
 
 
Council Members are asked to consider the under mentioned Motions:- 
 
 
 

(i) Provision for All-Weather Activities at Seaburn and Roker 
 

This Council welcomes development at Roker and Seaburn which is in accord 
with the character of the twin resorts and the wishes of local residents but 
believes that, to be successful, appropriate provision for all-weather activities 
needs to be made. 
 
 
Councillor R. Francis 
Councillor P. Wood 
Councillor M. Dixon 

 
 
 
 
 

(ii) European Union 
 

This Council believes that, it is in the best interests of the residents of the City of 
Sunderland, that the United Kingdom remains a member of the European Union. 
 
 
Councillor P. Watson 
Councillor H. Trueman 
Councillor M. Speding 

 
  



 
(iii) Severe Weather 

 
This Council places on record its thanks and appreciation to all the emergency 
services, council staff and City residents – for everything they did in assisting 
their communities during the recent atrocious weather. 
 
We would also like to place on record our sympathy to all those communities 
across the North of England and Scotland that have been flooded. 
 
We therefore call upon the Conservative Government to unreservedly apologise 
to the people of the United Kingdom for leaving them with an estimated bill of 
£5.8 billion for the clean up after they slashed approximately 20% from flood 
defences since 2010. 
 
 
Councillor M. Mordey 
Councillor M. Turton 
Councillor M. Speding 
Councillor I.M. Galbraith 
Councillor P. Watson 
Councillor J.S. Porthouse 
Councillor H. Trueman 
Councillor A. Wilson 
Councillor K. Waters 
Councillor P. Smith 
Councillor J. Kelly 
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